
 
 

CITY OF MISSISSAUGA – NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study for Sheridan Park Drive Extension 

 

WHAT? WHERE? 

 The City of Mississauga is undertaking a study 
for the proposed extension of Sheridan Park 
Drive between Homelands Drive and 
Speakman Drive. 

 The site location and approximate extent of 
the Study Area are shown on the map. 

 

WHY? 

 Complete the road network in the area to 
improve connectivity in Sheridan Park 
Corporate Centre (Sheridan Park) and 
surrounding areas for all users. 

 Maximize access to the neighbourhood and 
business areas. 

 Support multi-modal transportation in the 
study area.  

HOW? 
 

 The study is being carried out in accordance with the requirements of a Schedule B undertaking as outlined in the Municipal 
Engineers Association Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Manual (October 2000, as amended in 2015), which is 
an approved process under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. 

 The study will examine how traffic operates both now and in the future – and determine ways to address existing and future 
issues. It will also examine the impacts of extending Sheridan Park Drive on the social, cultural and natural environments 
and develop mitigation measures. 

 Several alternatives have been developed and evaluated and are being refined through community and agency 
consultation.  The Project Team will then select a preferred alternative. 

 At the end of the study, a Project File documenting the entire study process will be available for public review. 

GET INVOLVED! 

 Consultation is an important part of the Municipal Class EA process. Throughout the study, the City will make contact with 
various agencies and members of the community, and consider their opinions as part of any decisions that are made. 

 A Public Information Centre (PIC) has been scheduled so that attendees can review study progress and discuss any 
questions or comments with the Project Team directly.  At the PIC, the Project Team will present information on the study 
area as it is today, the alternative solutions evaluated, the preliminary preferred solution and some design concepts / 
options. 

 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU – PLEASE ATTEND THE PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE! 
6:00 – 8:00 pm 

Tuesday June 27, 2017 
Sheridan Park Alliance Church – 2440 Fifth Line West, Mississauga 

 

 

To find out more about project announcements and other information please visit the project website: 
 

www.mississauga.ca/sheridanparkea 
 

If you have any questions or comments regarding the study, please contact: 
 

SheridanParkEA@rjburnside.com  
 

 

Dana Glofcheskie, P.Eng. 
Project Manager  
City of Mississauga  
201 City Centre Dr, Suite 800 
Mississauga, ON  L5B 2T4 
(905) 615-3200 ext. 8243 

David Argue, P.Eng., PTOE 
Consultant Project Manager  
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
6990 Creditview Road, Unit 2 
Mississauga, ON  L5N 8R9  
(905) 821-5895 

 

Personal information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act and will be used in the assessment process. With exception of 
personal information, all comments shall become part of the public records. Questions about this collection should be directed to the Project Manager listed in 
the notice. 
This notice was first published June 15, 2017. 

 


